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parties 
1.  Proposed way forward of 

Ocean Park 
(25 January 2021) 

The Administration and the Ocean Park Corporation were 
requested to provide details of the proposed financial 
arrangements for supporting Ocean Park ("OP") including – 

 
(a) breakdown of the proposed non-recurrent funding of 

$1,664 million with relevant costs involved;  
 

(b) timetable and roadmap for OP to implement the various 
initiatives under the new mixed mode of operation; 

 
(c) projected annual attendance rates of OP under different 

scenarios in the coming years with relevant hypotheses and 
assumptions; 

 
(d) OP's financial situation in the coming years including the 

expected financial benefits to be brought about by the 
opening of the Water World, as well as when OP could 
achieve a breakeven or make a profit; and 

 
(e) apart from the current financial proposals, whether 

additional public funding would be sought in future for 
sustaining OP's operation. 

 

The Administration's 
response was issued to 
members vide LC Paper 
No. CB(4)438/20-21(01) 
on 27 January 2021. 
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